

Office of Hon Michael Woodhouse

Minister of Immigration
Minister of Veterans' Affairs

Associate Minister of Transport National Member of Parliament

1 1 OCT 2013

M Stephens fyi-request-1191-403b0707@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear M Stephens

On behalf of the Minister of Immigration, Hon Michael Woodhouse, I acknowledge receipt of your request dated 8 October 2013 and forwarded from the office of Hon Nathan Guy. The request was received by this office on 10 October 2013.

You requested "All departmental advice to the Minister of Immigration between June 10 and October 8 2013 on New Zealand's Refugee Resettlement Quota."

Your request will be processed in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982.

Yours sincerely

Alion Many

Alison Marris

Acting Private Secretary, Immigration